
-----Original Message----- 
From: Elaine Godwin   
Sent: Wednesday, January 8, 2025 5:20 PM 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Weston Homes -Development between Roseacres & Priors Green 
 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
I was very upset to hear that Weston Homes are once again trying to Develop on the above land. 
I live in Little Canfield and the amount of Development that has been happening since I moved here 
is getting out of control .We live down  and Weston Homes put a number of new 
homes on the site where they had their Car Park for staff so that could be near where their offices 
are.Low and behold a few years later that all changed and they got permission to build the 
houses.They back on to the Flitch where we have a lot of wild life just like it is where they now wish 
to get permission for the above. 
The local people were furious with WESTON HOMES because if you walk down to where they are 
built they also took some of the land which was originally on the Flitch how was that ever allowed !! 
That is theft if it was any of us pinching land we would be prosecuted but not Weston Homes. 
The infer-structure cannot cope with this the amount of heavy Lorries while they are  building these 
sites do a lot of harm the roads cannot cope the water supplies cannot cope and where will all the 
wildlife go? 
So please reconsider this as Weston Homes are not doing it for the Community  they are doing it for 
the Directors of their company and the big Bonuses they get . 
Please the Countryside around there is beautiful and should be left like it. 
 
Kind Regards 
Mrs Elaine Godwin 
 




